NEWS LETTER

OCTOBER, 2014
Fall is here and that means we need to close the outside vents to

your crawl space. You may wish to seal the vents with styro foam also.

It was stressed at the annual meeting in September to share your
house key with a neighbor, so that in an emergency, there is a way to
enter your home safely. It was also stressed at the meeting to check your
condo owner’s insurance policy to be sure you have Insurance
Assessment coverage up to $10,000.00.

If you have a sunroom added to your home, the month of October
is the time to pay the added dues of $20.00.

To pay your monthly dues, please note the new Treasurer is
Wanda Weatherford. She is located at 1452 Holiday Lane East, and you
will need to send your payment to her starting November, 2014. She will
have a mail box for you to drop it in if you deliver it in person.

Please call Scottie if your phone number was incorrect on the
address sheet in the annual packet at the annual meeting in September.
Scottie’s no. is 858-5191.

The very first neighborhood pitch-in held on September 13t was
such a huge success and we want to thank Lisa Nordi for all of her hours
of planning and organizing the food and activities. Also thanks to Lanny
Browning for hosting the gathering. Many others helped with setting up
and tearing down. Hope to have another in the spring.

New officers are as follows:
President: Scottie Crawley at 858-5191
Vice President: Pete Stewart at 852-5991
Secretary: Marge Hendricks at 508-1438
Treasurer: Wanda Weatherford at 286-7271
Member at Large: Alice Harris at 852-3703
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